
 

Luxembourg, 2 avril 2025 

 

CLARIFICATION – Diversion of 
Flight LG6992 to Geneva 
 

Luxair diverted to Geneva as a precautionary measure on flight LG6992 operated on 31 March 

from Milan to Luxembourg, in accordance with our internal procedures and in full compliance 

with our safety standards. 

 

It is important to clarify that there was no engine problem, but rather an oil pressure issue that was 

identified. Contrary to some media reports, there was no risk or danger at any time to the crew or 

passengers.   

 

Our team immediately looked after the passengers on site and ensured they were taken care of. 

Firefighters were present, as this is part of the standard procedure in the event of an unscheduled 

landing. 

 

All passengers were able to reach their final destination the same day. They were promptly rebooked 

on alternative flights to arrive as planned. The aircraft concerned has also returned to Luxembourg 

without any issues. 

 

Luxair makes every effort to avoid disruptions, but the safety of our passengers and crew remains our 

top priority. In certain cases, such as this one, unforeseen events may impact operations, but Luxair is 

always committed to ensuring our passengers are looked after in the best possible way. 

 

 

 

 


